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Empire Kosher and COVID-19

Empire Kosher Poultry is carefully monitoring the COVID-19 situation and, as an essential and critical part of the food supply,
is committed to continuing production of wholesome, safe products for our customers and their families.

EKP’s safe manufacturing practices (Good Manufacturing Practices – GMPs) are always ahead of the USDA’s and FDA’s
requirements, yet we have further enhanced our safety programs considering the current situation.

Some of our new protocols include:

No visitors to our facilities.
Limits on employee travel.
All corporate gatherings and events are suspended.
Health monitoring of employees.
Educating our employees on the signs and symptoms of COVID-19.
Enhanced cleaning and sanitizing of our production space and office space.
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